
Image not found or type unknown

The General Settlement Fund is seeking the heirs of deceased applicants

21 Oct 2010

The majority of the payments compensating losses of assets have already been made. However, there are cases in which the applicant passed
away before receiving the final payment and in which neither heirs nor contact persons are known to the General Settlement Fund.

If you are entitled to inherit or if you are the representative of the estate of a deceased person who had filed an application with the General
Settlement Fund, we kindly ask you to send an email containing the following information to gsf-sekretariat@nationalfonds.org

Name of the deceased

Date of birth of the deceased

Last place of residence of the deceased

Your name, date of birth and relationship to the deceased

Your contact details (postal address, telephone number)

Proof of inheritance right, official inheritance documents, e.g. Erbschein (Germany), certificat d´héredité, acte de notoriété (France),
Order of Inheritance or Probate (Israel), Verklaring van Erfrecht (Netherlands), Probate, certificate of Appointment of Executors, Letters
Testamentary, Trust Agreement (e.g. USA)


